
An update on our volunteer shifts...                        23 May 2012 
  
Here's who we have on our list of volunteers for Memorial Day: 
8:00a - 11:00a | Lavar, Diana, Jim, Dale, Gary S, Alayah, Carmen, Estevan, Frank K, Lorraine 
11:00a - 2:00p | Steve S, Franki, Eva, Glen K, Cindi, Melissa M, Julie R, James L, Christina, Chuck, 
Diane 
2:00p - 5:00p | Eva, Smiley, Leslie, Carl, Gary S, Nelia, Louie, Marisa, Greg K, Lana, Jason and Alice C, 
Elaine 
5:00p - 8:00p | Ben, Tiffany, Gary S, Robert, Richard, Hector, Margaret, Tom M 
8:00p - 11:00p | Eva, Lavar, Ronald, Austin 
 
All day volunteers: 
Jon M, Paul E, Byron, Frank D, Lynda D, Carlos G, Maria R, Greg V, Ana V 
Johnny A (cook) 
 
We could use a few more volunteers for those later shifts... hint hint.  ;-) 
 
a request for coolers and trays... 
We'll need extra coolers and warming trays for this event so if you have any, please help us out by 
bringing them. We'll also need large clean coolers for food storage.  If you have any of these items, 
please email activities (activities@calientehog.com) or Diane directly at (harleygirldiane@yahoo.com) 
 
a request for your silent auction items... 
If you are planning on giving something to the silent auction Lynda is planning, please contact her as 
soon as possible with what item(s) you have.  Lynda's e-mail is (ldeyo@satx.rr.com) 
 
and a few corrections while I have your attention. 
The chapter social is June 7th not May 31st. 
The RoT rally is from June 7-10 not a really long breakfast ride.   
 
Squirrel Out 
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